
401 Ben Scott Blvd. Carrollton, GA 30117

Mrs. Kylie Carroll, Principal Mrs. Wynena Cox, Site Coordinator

Mrs. Maria Diaz, Site Coordinator

To West Georgia Technical College:

Carrollton Elementary School is excited to offer employment opportunities to the students of
West Georgia Technical College through our PALS Tutoring Program for the 2024-2025 School Year. Our
PALS Tutoring Program is funded by Georgia’s 21st Century Community Learning Centers grant. We offer a
unique opportunity for students 1st-3rd grade to grow in their academic learning as well as enrichment
opportunities. We are looking to hire a number of West Georgia Tech students who have positive
attitudes, energetic dispositions, are highly reputable, and show a quality work ethic. We will be
conducting interviews during the month of June to any West Georgia Tech students interested. Below is
more information:

● Location: Carrollton Elementary School
● Pay: $15/hr
● Program Days: Monday-Thursday (flexible scheduling)
● Program Hours: 1:45-5:30

If interested do the following:

● Go to the Carrollton City School District web-page

○ Apply for 21st century non-certified tutor

○ List Wynena Cox as a reference

● Email wynena.cox@carrolltoncityschools.net to schedule an interview.

● Prepare a resume to bring to the interview

We are excited to extend this opportunity to the students of West Georgia Technical College and look
forward to this yearly partnership.

Best Regards and Thanks,

PALS Leadership Team
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